
 

 

 

 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 
A Public Hearing shall be held to affix the taxation rate for the City of St. 
Mary, Mo for 2026 as required by § 67.110 RsMO. 
 
This Public Hearing is scheduled for August 14th, 2025 at 6:00 p.m. at 742 
3rd Street, St Mary MO 63673. 
 
 
 
A Public Hearing to increase the water and sewer rates has been scheduled 
for Thursday, August 14. 2025 at St. Mary City Hall located at 782 3rd 
Street, St. Mary MO to begin at 6:00 PM.  At this time citizens may be heard 
on the water and sewer rate proposed to be set by the City of St. Mary, MO a 
political subdivision.   

 

 
                                                                                
Jessica Gunter, City Clerk 
 
 
 


